
  
 

 

 

Week of  

August 10th 



 

Sunday, August 17, 2025:  Sand Run Falls - Meet at the 

church parking lot at 12:30 pm. 

A moderate hike.  This is a 6.7 mile hike but with only 682’ of 

elevation starting at the Sand Run Falls parking area just off of 

Arnot Road, just N of Arnot, PA. It is just over a 1- hour drive.  

If you want to meet us at the trailhead, we should be there 

just after 1:30 pm.   

We will stop for refreshments at the Crippled Bear on the way 

home. 

Contact Jeff Coup if interested in joining. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For the month of August, we are requesting donations of 

tissues. 

We appreciate anything you can give to this ministry! 



 

 

 

Milton Lutheran Church has 

kicked off our matching funds 

campaign for Camp Mount 

Luther! 

Over the next month you'll be 

hearing from people in the 

congregation about their love 

for Camp Mount Luther and 

the ministry camp provides. 

For more information on who 

and what this campaign 

benefits, visit Camp Mount 

Luther's website and navigate 

to their campaign page, or talk 

with Pastor Gary or CarolAnn. 

 



 

 

We wanted to say a special word of thanks to everyone who 

has contributed to this campaign so far. To date we have 

raised $26,730. Due to some unexpected expenses that have 

come up this year our Church Council has decided to conduct 

a special appeal to help offset the cost for the purchase of a 

new steam boiler, reseal the parking lot at 100 Mahoning St., 

moving expenses, and fixing the air conditioning at 1125 

Mahoning St. We invite you to make a contribution to help 

cover these expenses. You can do so by making a contribution 

through your regular giving or make a contribution online 

through Tithe.ly. Please just be sure to place 'Moving Forward 

Campaign' in the memo line. 



 

 

Our Fidget Quilt group 

has changed their 

meeting schedule! 

The meeting dates for 

this year are: 

September 3rd 

And December 3rd! 

If you have any 

questions, contact 

Connie Stover. 

Our pet pantry is the first Sunday of the month 

from 11:30am-12:30pm held in conjunction with 

our Self-Care Sanctuary. Our next one is 

September 7th. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For our fellowship hour 

following worship on 

the 24th, please bring a 

brunch potluck dish to 

share. 



 

 

On Sunday, August 

17th, we will have 

the blessing of the 

backpacks for all 

going back to 

school! Bring your 

backpack to 

church on the 17th 

for all going back 

to school! 

Have you ever wanted 

to be a part of a small 

group? Do you want 

to know what a small 

group is? If so, then 

these are the sessions 

for YOU! 

Pastor Gary is leading 

a session on August 

10th from 12pm – 2pm 

on small groups, what 

they are, and how you 

can get more 

involved!  

Food will be provided 

at the session. All are 

welcome to join! We 

hope to see you there! 


